
 

 

INVITATION 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

On behalf of the Tunisian English Learning and Teaching Association (TELTA) founding committee, I 

would like to extend a personal invitation to join with other English teachers, learners, alumni and 

stakeholders from around Tunisia for TELTA’s launching ceremony. 

This ceremony will take place on Friday, December 3rd 201O from 17:00 to 19:00 at the National 

Library Boulevard 9 avril Tunis 1007 (Main entrance). The library’s car park entrance is at rue 3 

septembre, Cité Ettaoufik Tunis.  

Hope to see you there.  

TELTA’s President 

Raoudha Ben Othman 


